
Consulate General of India
Brisbane

Notice

This is to notify that the Consulate General of
India in Brisbane will not be providing any

consular services on Friday, 15  of August 2025. th

VFS Global Brisbane (Jubilee Place, Suite 401,
level 4/470 St Pauls. Terrace, Fortitude Valley,

QLD 4006) for consular, passport and visa
services shall remain open.

We appreciate your understanding in this regard.

CGI Brisbane
(August 13, 2025) 


